
Chair Blessing III, Vice Chair Reineke, Ranking Minority Member Clyde, and the 

members of the House Government Accountability and Oversight Committee: 

 

My name is Constance Minerovic and I am submitting this testimony in support of 

House Bill 160.  

 

I have had and known a number of individuals who are members of the LGBTQ 

community, and have found them to be caring, contributing members of society. To fail 

to protect them with comprehensive non-discrimination policies is unthinkable. It is time 

to support, not penalize, the LGBTQ community.  

 

I urge you to pass House Bill 160.  

 

 


